
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE 

(DBE) TRIENNIAL GOAL FOR FFY2023 – FFY2025 

 

The Greater Richmond Transit Company (GRTC) has proposed a FFY2023 – FFY2025 

overall goal for the Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) participation of 1.9% for 

Federal Transit Administration funded expenditures.   

 

Details regarding this goal and how it is established are available for review between 8 

a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday – Friday, at GRTC Headquarters located at 301 E. Belt Blvd, 

Richmond, VA 23224 or online at FY2023 – FY2025 Proposed Overall DBE Goal.  

Written comments, questions, or inquiries regarding the proposed goal will be accepted 

for 30 calendar days starting from the date of publication of this notice June 21, 2022 

ending on July 21, 2022.   

 

DBE businesses are encouraged to submit a brochure and letter of interest stipulating 

qualifications, products, and services offered.  All DBEs who desire to provide products 

or services must hold a Virginia Department of Transportation DBE Program 

certification issued by the Virginia Department of Small Business and Supplier Diversity.  

 

Comments may be sent to Antionette Haynes, DBE Liaison Officer via email: 

supplierdiversity@ridegrtc.com or mailed to the address below:  

 
Antionette Haynes, DBE Liaison 
301 E. Belt Boulevard 
Richmond, VA 23224 
 

GRTC’s DBE goal of 1.9% will be the final goal unless amended.  

 

http://ridegrtc.com/media/main/FY2023_-_FY2025_Proposed_Overall_DBE_Goal.pdf
mailto:supplierdiversity@ridegrtc.com

